
Thank you for praying!
    + We arrived safely in Bangkok on October 1.
    + We have overcome jet lag and are sleeping all night now!
    + We started classes Oct. 7 at Santisuk English Center-PYT. 
    + Our center has 41 learners enrolled this month; that's GREAT.
 

  
Keep praying:
    + This weekend is Santisuk Churches' Family Camp. Dennis will speak twice.
           Pray that the 57 Christians at camp will grow in spirit and unity.
    + At school, Dennis is teaching Level 1 classes, Melody Level 3.
           Pray that students will make academic and spiritual progress this month.
    + There's been flooding in Thailand. It has affected some students' families.
    + Already, students are enrolling for the November term.

Onward,
Dennis & Melody Nordine
BSOP International Director
dennis.nordine@gmail.com
melody.nordine@gmail.com
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